
Hello Mill Creek, it is Monday, April 21st.  
 
Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods, hats, and slippers are 
not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school. Please do not wear these items to 
school, or you will be dress-coded. 
 
We have our WINNERS for the "Guess the Number of Eggs in the Courtyard" contest! The correct 
number of eggs in the courtyard was 844! The closest guess came from..Paityn Jones with 572 and 
Cora Stephan with 500. Congratulations! You’ve officially got an egg-straordinary eye for estimation. 
Swing by Mrs. Thompson's room to claim your prize! Thanks to everyone who participated – you all 
made this contest egg-cellent! 
 
7th grade students, the application to take Spanish 1 next year was sent to your parent or guardian 
TODAY. If you are interested in taking Spanish, make sure you talk to them about completing the 
application. The deadline to apply is May 9. 
 
Students who are signed up to attend the Beautiful you workshop with Mrs. Hill, this is a reminder 
that our trip is tomorrow morning. Please report to Mrs. Hill's room for 1st hour. We will be leaving at 
8:15 sharp. 
 
If you lost your cell phone in the girls’ locker room this morning, please come to the office to claim it.  
 
Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better! 


